
SAMPLE 
(To be printed on Letterhead)
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TO:

PERM file for Dr. Jordan Smith
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Avery Kline


Chair


Department of Cinematic Arts
DATE:

5/13/2014
RE:

Recommendation of Search/Recruitment Committee 
The search committee consisted of faculty members in the Department of Cinematic Arts (insert names of faculty members). A recommendation was made to the Dean of the College, Harper Reed, for the selection of Dr. Smith and an offer was made to her/him on insert date the offer letter was issued. 
After evaluating the teaching skills and production experience, the likelihood of developing a successful cinematic program, and the specialized area of interest of each of the candidates, the search committee recommended Dr. Smith as the most highly qualified applicant.

Of the two other finalists, one finalist demonstrated less highly developed teaching skills and production experience that was not of as high a caliber as Dr. Smith. The other finalist had interests that were less compatible with the specific needs of the department in comparison to Dr. Smith.  
Dr. Smith meets (and exceeds) the qualifications for the position:   
· S/he obtained in 2011 a Master of Fine Arts with major in cinematic production from Brown University. 
· S/he has four years of professional production experience.

· S/he presented evidence of successful teaching experience in areas of cinema and production. 
· S/he presented evidence of program development

· S/he published in the area of interest
NOTE: When modifying this template, use the qualifications as stated in the advertisement to show how Dr. Smith is qualified and why the other candidates were less qualified than Dr. Smith. 
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